
Eco committee 2022

update 

The next phase for the eco committee



Hello Governors



Members

Supervising Teacher: Mrs Badger

Committee Head: Mia Anderson

Eco Champions: Harriet Stevens, Reuben Yates, Isabella Anderson
Zachary Jubert.

We have added two new members: Keira Marshall and Matilda Murray



Green Day

• We organised an Eco fundraising day for the whole school. 

• All children were invited to wear green and donate £1 to the 
Eco Committee. 

• We raised £131.50 in total. 



Team Fern

• We are planning to go to the garden centre this term (now 
that SATS, School Fest… are over!) to purchase ferns for 
the outdoor area.

• We have found a reliable group of children, in Years 4-6, 
that we call ‘Team Fern’ who will look after the ferns.

• We are also going to buy compost bins. 



Year 5 

• Our committee have visited year 5 and explained the 
importance of the committee and many children believe they 
are up to the task. 

• We have also asked Mrs Gabriel for her recommendations. 

• We have written a list of those children who are interested 
in the role (Amelia, Esme, Elsie, Sky, Bertie).



Next steps

We will soon be sending some of our committee to the garden 
centre to buy ferns, a compost bin and maybe even bird 
houses. 

We are going to complete a litter pick over the next couple of 
weeks.

Our group will also be selecting the next committee from year 
5 to take over. 



Our hopes

• We hope that by 2025, through other generations of the 
eco committee, our school will be entirely educated on the 
importance of being eco friendly.



Thank you for your time!

• This may be the last time we will speak to you so we wish you 
good luck with the next eco committee and thank you for 
guiding us through the past year.

• PS: thank you for the cake!


